
2017 Quiz Night 

The next Quiz Night at the Hall will take place on Friday 21 April 2017. 

This superb event was heavily oversubscribed in 2016 so if you would like to attend 
this year then please do not delay buying tickets - further information will follow soon. 

December 2016 Christmas Party 
A big thank you to all who donated raffle prizes, bought raffle tickets or attended the 
Christmas Party on 9th December 2016. 

A total of over £660 was raised, and a most enjoyable evening was had by all who 
attended.  

Do please make the most of website, which allows you to raise money for a wide 
variety of charities via your online shopping. More information is given on the Hall’s 
website 

What can you do? 
The 2010 Valley Survey identified a number of uses which Valley residents wanted to 
see in a new Hall e.g. book & film clubs, children’s groups, classes, etc. 

If you would like to arrange (or just help with) these or similar events at the Hall then 
please contact Matthew using the details below. 

REMEMBER, the more the Hall is used by the Valley, the less likely there will need to be 
income from outside the Valley. 

How else can you contact us? 
For general comments and queries not related to making a booking please contact 
Matthew Bradley (Chairman of the Management Committee) on 720222 or 
matthew@bradleys.me

Yoga classes 

2017 sees the number of yoga classes 
running at the Hall increasing from two 
to three weekly. 

For information on when the classes are 
running and how to sign up please see 
the Hall’s website. 

Pilates class 

Tuesday morning’s pilates class is now 
very well established. 

If you are interested in joining in then 
please contact Orla Hall on: 

e. hall675@btinternet.com 

m. 07967 186787 

h. 01285 720765 

Litter Pick & Working Party 

There is a Valley Litter Pick taking place 
from the Hall on Saturday 18th March 
2017 from 9.00am-12.00pm - do come 
along and help clean up our beautiful 
Valley. Further information will be 
posted on the Hall’s website and 
circulated nearer the time. 

Rather as we did in March 2016 we hope 
also to run a Working Party at the Hall at 
the same time as the Litter Pick, where 
general items of maintenance, 
gardening and cleaning are undertaken 
around the Hall - please let Matthew 
know if you are interested in helping 
out. 2016 saw coffee and cake “on tap” 
providing sustenance for everyone 
there! 

Bookmark this page! 

http://www.coln-valley-village-hall.co.uk/ 

There is a booking calendar online 
where you can see what the Hall is 
booked for into the future. Hovering 
your cursor over an event on the 
calendar will bring up more information 
about that event, and we are 
endeavouring to put as much useful 
information into each event entry as we 
can, so that residents can see what is 
going on at the Hall. 

COLN VALLEY VILLAGE HALL 
 Newsletter | Winter 2016/2017

mailto:hall675@btinternet.com
http://www.coln-valley-village-hall.co.uk/
mailto:matthew@bradleys.me
mailto:hall675@btinternet.com
http://www.coln-valley-village-hall.co.uk/

